
                                   ILPMP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

                                         SEPTEMBER 21, 2016     12-1:30pm 

 

Members present:     Randy Malan R.Ph, Julie Adkins NP, Helga Brake R.Ph, Scott Glaser MD, Chris 
Herndon R.Ph, Darin Jordan MD, David Liebovitz MD, Garry Moreland R.Ph, Edward Rentschler DDS, and 
Eldon Trame MD.    

Absent:  Mindy Nguyen OD and Mindy Sanders PA-C 

Guests:  Meta Jo Floyd Pharm D  Bureau Chief BPCSS,  Stan Murzynski  ILPMP IT Department.                                                 

The June 15, 2016 copy of the minutes was sent to members.  Eldon Trame made a motion to accept the 
minutes as written.  Motion seconded by Julie Adkins.  Motion carried. 

This meeting will address changes in the Controlled Substance act that are related to the passage of 
Public Act 990480. It will deal with requirements of electronic integration between  Electronic Health 
Record and ILPMP.  Patient profile review at 3-3-1 as opposed to 6-6-1. 

Randy read the Administrative rules.  Randy noted the updates were submitted regarding Administrative 
rule 2080.   

ILPMP will audit designee accounts regarding the designees need to report.  Eldon Trame made the 
motion regarding changes in employees must be reported within thirty (30) days.  Motion seconded 
Scott Glaser.  Motion carried. 

Garry Moreland discussed the Naloxone dispensing in correlation to geographic areas.  Garry Moreland 
made the motion to track Naloxone usage within geographic regions as a method to evaluate use in 
these areas.   Motion seconded by Chris Herndon.  Motion carried. 

Rob Kane advised on collaborative practices.  Rob stated a rule was added in 2015 for doctors to provide 
information regarding staff that needs to be registered.  At this time some have not complied.  As of July 
2017 IFDPR will remind doctors to sign up on the ILPMP. 

Being no further business Garry Moreland made a motion to adjourn.  Julie Adkins seconded motion.  
Meeting adjourned. 

The December 21, 2016 ILPMP meeting was cancelled due to the holidays. 

Reminder: 

ILPMP Advisory Committee next meeting:    Wednesday  March 15, 2017 12:00-1:30p.m. 

 

  


